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October 18, 2021 
 
 
To All Undergraduate and Graduate Students: 
 
After a challenging academic year disrupted by COVID-19, Stevens was thrilled to welcome you 
back to campus this fall. The health of our faculty, staff, and students remains our number one 
priority; we continue to monitor state and federal guidance and take every precaution to ensure the 
safety and well-being of the Stevens community. Thank you for doing your part to help Stevens 
resume on-campus teaching and learning.  
 
Undoubtedly, the COVID-19 pandemic has impacted you, your families, and our campus 
community in numerous ways. The New Jersey Office of the Secretary of Higher Education 
(OSHE) has launched a COVID-19 student questionnaire to gather statewide data on the transition 
back to in-person instruction, and students’ mental, physical, and financial health. The results will 
provide information about the pandemic’s impact and inform New Jersey’s COVID-19 response 
efforts. 
 
Please complete the anonymous COVID-19 Student Impact Questionnaire by Friday, October 29, 
2021 to ensure your response is captured. Participation is voluntary and will not be tracked by 
Stevens.  
 
The survey takes about 5-10 minutes to complete.  By submitting your responses, you are 
consenting to participation and certifying that you are aged 18 or older.  
 
Thank you in advance for your participation. Please contact research@oshe.nj.gov if you experience 
any issues accessing the questionnaire or have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gregory Townsend 
Director of Corporate, Government, and Community Relations 
Division of University Relations 
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Foshe.co1.qualtrics.com%2Fjfe%2Fform%2FSV_d1eearrBo4e1XGC&data=04%7C01%7Cmmckay%40stevens.edu%7Ca7e96f48ef404738b08108d99241a0d0%7C8d1a69ec03b54345ae21dad112f5fb4f%7C0%7C0%7C637701633116717464%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=ca5WgEXC1RKw2v4opU3Qg6lhvwReQK3BIXpe4RycP20%3D&reserved=0
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